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I speak in opposition to SB 1537.  I would like to see it amended to eliminate the 

large Urban Growth Boundary expansion provision.  We need a better housing bill 

that Oregonians can support and that will be more equitable, instead of development 

that will be used primarily for private-sector, higher-income housing.   


